
 
  Saint Mark Lutheran School 
   K a n e o h e, H a w a i i 

 
 

Photo Release 
 

To streamline communications and support student learning, Saint Mark Lutheran School (“SMLS”) is utilizing the Internet 
and the latest technologies to develop and maintain its school web site at http://www.smls-hawaii.org.  The SMLS web site is 
primarily used to publish school and related information for new, current and prospective students and their families.  As such, 
student photographs and work may be included to highlight projects and activities.  Student names will not be included with 
student photographs.   
 
SMLS reserves the right to publish and copyright all still and videotaped photographs in which students appear while enrolled 
at SMLS.  SMLS may transfer, use or cause to be used, these images in school brochures, newsletters, advertising, posters, 
displays, slide shows, videotapes, web sites, catalogs, and like publications or literature without limitations, reservations, or 
compensation. 
 
Unless a written statement to the contrary is filed with the office of SMLS, all students, parents, and guardians give implicit 
permission and authorization to SMLS to use any student photograph that is taken or is authorized by a SMLS staff member for 
instructional or promotional purposes.  By granting permission, students and their families and guardians release any and all 
claims against SMLS. 

Complete and return this form to the classroom teacher or SMLS office only if permission is not granted. 

 
______  Permission IS NOT granted to use photographs and work of my child in school brochures, newsletters, advertising, 

posters, displays, slide shows, videotapes, web sites, catalogs, and like publications or literature. 
 

__________________________________________     ______________________ 
Name of Student (please print)        Grade of Student 
  
 
__________________________________________     ______________________ 
Signature of Parent/Guardian       Date 

 

 
 

 

 


